
 

 
 
 
August 1997 

 

Mr. Roger Lamarche 

La Cuisine Volante 

 

Dear Mr. Lamarche, 

 

The 1997 edition of the Franco-Ontarian Festival was an enormous success. In its twenty-two years 

of existence, the Festival has rarely experienced such good programming, such big crowds and 

such nice weather. Both by the organizers and by the public, 1997 will not be soon forgotten. 

  

The success of the Festival would not have been possible without the participation of La Cuisine 

Volante that, once again, contributed greatly to the growth of this event. You will never believe the 

extent to which the artists that join us appreciate the welcome that we reserve for them. And for 

certain, it would be impossible to offer such a welcome without you. For your effort and your 

involvement, I offer you my most sincere thanks. 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to working with you in 1998. 

 

Graham Fox 

Director of Programming 

 


